
OPEN FORUM UPDATE
As a precaution during the COVID-19 pandemic, Barbers Hill ISD Public Forum discussions
during Regular Called Board Meetings will be limited to Agenda items only. This change will be
in effect until further notice.

Our BHISD Board members value the support of our community. Should you have any
questions or concerns regarding non-agenda items, you may contact any of the Board members
listed below.

Eric Davis (President) ericdavis@bhisd.net
Clint Pipes (Vice President) clintpipes@bhisd.net
Benny May (Secretary) bennymay@bhisd.net
George Barrera georgebarrera@bhisd.net
Fred Skinner fredskinner@bhisd.net
Becky Tice beckytice@bhisd.net
Mark Wilson markwilson@bhisd.net
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